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Notice of SSAA ACT Inc. 2023 Annual General Meeting 
Sunday 29th of October 2023 at 1.30pm JMK Rifle Range 

    

 

Dear SSAA ACT Inc. Member, 
 
The Annual General Meeting (AGM) of SSAA ACT Inc. will be held on Sunday 29 October 2023 
commencing at 1:30pm on the Jim McKinley Range.  

A General Meeting (GM) will be held after the AGM following a short break.  

The AGM and GM are important meetings for all members to attend and give members a broad 
overview of the Association's activities for the year including to receive reports from disciplines, 
clubs and sections and the presentation of audited annual financial reports.  

All members are encouraged to attend, as not only is it an opportunity to learn more about the 
Association, it is also when members vote on the future direction we take.  

AGMs and GMs are the only opportunity that members have a vote as an individual on a whole 
range of issues for the Association. These include the election of the volunteers for executive 
committee positions (President, Vice President, Deputy Vice President, Secretary and Treasurer) 
and the appointment of members’ delegates. It also provides an opportunity for members to decide 
on honorariums for volunteers, ratification of new disciplines/clubs/sections, changes to the 
Constitution and fees charged by the Association. 

This year, the Association will be proposing amendments to our Constitution. The amendments are 
to bring the Association in line with legislation and best practice and ensure that all our members 
interests are protected and enhanced. The SSAA ACT Inc. Council has provided a separate letter 
to members about the proposed changes, and this can be found here:  

https://www.ssaaact.org.au/2023_AGM/7a-Letter-to-Members-New-Constitution.pdf 

Information, including the agenda and related documentation, will be available online by following 
the below link:  

https://www.ssaaact.org.au/2023-annual-general-meeting-documents/ 

General meetings also present an opportunity for members to voice their feedback in relation to 
the running and management of the Association.  

We look forward to seeing you on 29 October 2023.  

Sent on behalf of the SSAA ACT Inc. Council 
 

SSAA ACT Inc 
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